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Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   
 
Midwifery Services Reimbursement Rate Update (REVISED) 

Effective August 1, 2023, Louisiana Medicaid updated the reimbursement rates for midwifery 
services (licensed midwives and certified nurse midwives). The Medicaid procedure file has been 
updated to reflect this change, and the Professional Services (Fee-for-Service) fee schedule will be 
updated on the Louisiana Medicaid website, www.lamedicaid.com.   
 
PLEASE NOTE: In order for certified nurse midwives to receive the increased rate for pregnancy- 
and childbirth-related services, the modifier UC must be appended to each of the procedure 
codes listed on the claim form. Licensed midwives are not required to utilize modifier UC on claim 
forms.  
 
Certified nurse midwives should not append modifier UC to procedure codes for physician 
administered injections; long-acting reversible contraceptives (LARC); immunizations; and Early 
and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment (EPSDT) preventive medical, vision and hearing 
screenings as these services are reimbursed at 100 percent. Appending modifier UC to these 
procedure codes will result in a decrease of the reimbursement amount for these services.  
 
Please review Informational Bulletin 23-12 for more details. 
 
Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 
 

 
Missed an Informational Bulletin?  

http://www.lamedicaid.com/
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2023/IB23-12/IB23-12_revised_8.18.23.pdf


You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
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